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Three new laws slated for summer will require employers to be ready
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In a three-part article series for Chicago Daily Law Bulletin, Sheppard Mullin Labor and Employment attorneys
Kevin Cloutier, Shawn Fabian and Mikela Sutrina cover several new laws that will impact Illinois employers in
2020. Part 3 of the series summarizes three new laws slated to take effect in Illinois this summer: the Lodging
Services Human Trafficking Recognition Training Act; the Hotel and Casino Employee Safety Act; and the
Chicago Fair Workweek Ordinance.
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